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ThunderCloud Subs Turkey Trot raises record amount  
for Caritas of Austin 

  
Total donation $425K; largest number of participants ever at 21,288 

 
 
AUSTIN—This year’s 34th annual ThunderCloud Subs Turkey Trot was the most 
successful ever, raising a record $425,000 for Caritas of Austin, bringing the total 
over 34 years to nearly $5.5 million.  
 
ThunderCloud’s owners presented the check to the organization today at the 201 
East Riverside ThunderCloud Subs location. The $425K is 100 percent of the 
proceeds from the 34th annual event.  
 
Trot executive director and co-owner of ThunderCloud Subs Mike Haggerty says: “”  
 
ThunderCloud has supported Caritas for more than half of the organization’s history 
(the organization is celebrating its 60th anniversary this year).  
 
 
 
 
 
About ThunderCloud Subs 

Since 1975,ThunderCloud Subs has been Austin’s original neighborhood sub shop, with a 
rich tradition of serving fresh, fast, and healthy food in a comfortable atmosphere. 
ThunderCloud owns and operates 27 locations in Central Texas. For more information, visit 
www.thundercloud.com.  

 

About Caritas of Austin 

mailto:brenda@brendathompson.com
http://www.thundercloud.com/


Caritas of Austin’s mission is to prevent and end homelessness in Greater Austin. They 
believe that when people have a stable place to call home, they can reach their full potential 
and contribute to the community. Caritas builds well-being for hundreds experiencing 
homelessness each year by making sure they have a stable home, healthy food, jobs, and 
the life skills to thrive. Learn more at www.caritasofaustin.org. 
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